
Heatherwood Middle School  

 

5th Grade Family Night 

Thursday, March 19, 2020 

5:45pm - 7:45pm 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Look forward to meeting our new 6th grade class!   

Please join us at our open-house style event which will provide families with the 

opportunity to:  

 Learn about the Heatherwood School Community 

 Meet Teachers and learn about the course offerings  

 Explore instructional elective programs and activities 

 Tour the campus and various classrooms 

 Purchase Heatherwood spirit wear   

 

  

 

  

 

Evening Agenda: 

 5:45 – Lower Gym – Welcome from the Administrators 

 6:20 - Families will split into two rotations by last name 

o A – K   6:20 – 7:00 - Counselor Presentation, Upper Gym 

o A – K   7:05 – 7:45 – Self-Guided Tour throughout campus 

 

o L – Z – 6:20 – 7:00 - Self-Guided Tour throughout campus 

o L – Z – 7:05 – 7:45 – Counselor Presentation, Upper Gym 

 

 

 


